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December 18, 2019 

 

Dear Fellow Parishioners: 
 
I am counting our blessings during this Advent Season and taking stock of all that is 
good among us who worship in St. Luke Serbian Orthodox Church. At our recent 
Annual Assembly held on December 8th, Father Vasilije catalogued a rather extensive 
list of various activities and events that our church has sponsored over this past year 
and also the people who worked cooperatively to make them happen. Our parish life 
is vibrant, and a positive spirit of community is growing. Our church is the place 
where we pray and receive the sacraments. Our hall is where we eat and socialize, and 
where our children are instructed in our faith and culture. God’s blessings are visible 
and numerous, and I am grateful for His goodness to us. 
 
This time of year is also a time of giving and receiving gifts. As we plan our own 
personal budgets for gifts, I ask that you please place our church on your giving list. 
Join me in taking stock of your own blessings and consider sharing a portion of your 
material bounty with our church. May you continue to celebrate the joy of  
Christmas – the Birth of Christ – with your family and loved ones. 
 
Mir Božiji! Hristos se Rodi!   
 
Yours in Christ,  
 

Milan Visnick  

President, Trusteeship 
St. Luke Serbian Orthodox Church 
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